
 

American Legion 

Department of Pennsylvania 

Women Veterans Committee 

Dear American Legion Family, 

Each year we endeavor to support our women veterans throughout the Commonwealth by providing 

connections to resources and facilitating comradery. This year we will be holding a retreat at Camp 

Susque in Trout Run, Pa, May 30 through June 1, with the emphasis on sharing our stories and mutual 

encouragement. The retreat will be open to all women veterans in Pennsylvania, with a capacity around 

70 this year.  

We are asking for donations towards the Women Veterans Committee specifically to offset some of the 

costs of holding the retreat and enable us to provide some scholarship assistance for those who might 

otherwise not be able to afford attendance. Our goal is to provide a low-cost opportunity to gather and 

support one another. Any funds raised that exceed our goal this year will be used for future events and 

outreach for women veterans, as we hope to continue this as an annual event. 

Please send any donations to:  
American Legion, Department of Pennsylvania 
P.O. Box 2324 
Harrisburg, Pa 17105  
Designated for the Women Veterans Committee or “WVC” on the memo line. 

Sincerely, 

Women Veterans Committee Members 

 

 


